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Title: Questions by Members of the Council 
 

Notice has been received of the following questions from Members of the 
Council to be put to the Council meeting. 

 
1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor Matt Wilson 

 
North Tyneside Council is committed to supporting women, working to 
ensure they can live free from coercion, abuse, and violence. Please would 
the Elected Mayor update us on progress made on this issue since we first 
passed our White Ribbon motion in 2021? 

 
2. Queston to the Elected Mayor by Councillor Andy Newman 
 
Nuclear test veterans have fought long and hard for the recognition they 
deserve, yet many were left disappointed when their long-awaited medals 
where unceremoniously sent out in the post, the Government has so far 
failed to organise any medal ceremonies to honour our nuclear test 
veterans. Will the Elected Mayor commit to holding medal ceremonies for 
North Tyneside veterans awarded the nuclear test medal? 
 
3. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor Olly Scargill 
  
Can the Mayor provide usage data for Rake Lane, the New York Bypass and 
the roundabout from before and after the introduction of the cycle 
scheme? 
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